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10th January 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

After half term, we will be learning about the Ancient Maya in our history learning journey. We 
have booked a history workshop which all Year 6 pupils will take part in on Friday 23rd February. 
This will be a series of experiences for the children run by experts in this ancient civilisation, and 
which will bring our learning to life. 
 

In order for this to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7 per pupil. We hope 
that, as we cannot offer any off-site visits during this learning journey, you will see the benefit of 
such an arrangement. Please return the payment to school by Friday 9th February. 
 

Thank you for your support, 
 

Mrs Hodgson and Mr Rock  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

Y6 History Workshop 

Child’s Name:        Class:     

 

I enclose a £7 voluntary contribution   

 

Signed:         Date:     

 

 


